
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 18, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In A-level Sociology your child has the opportunity to participate in research into the usefulness of real-life scenarios 
to support learning. There will be a presentation and students will be given the chance to consent for their data to 
be used in the research. There will be no requirement for additional lessons or activities outside of the classroom 
and all students will be required to complete lessons as normal. The only additional requirement for participating 
in the research is a questionnaire that students complete in the lesson. If they choose to participate, all results and 
data will be anonymous and stored confidentially. If you require any further information, please contact Mrs 
Cottier-Cooper jcottier-cooper@keslichfield.org.uk. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Johnson & Mrs Cottier-Cooper  
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